From: 5IMON BLURENS MP

HOUSE OF COMMONMS
LAOMIMORN SWIA GAA

Tim Jackson Esg

21 Oetober 2002
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Thank you for vour recent letier regarding the implementation of the European
Copyright Directive which 1 have read with interest.

I will pass on your views requesting that they are considered as part of the
consultation process,

I am grateful to vou for drawing this 1o my attention because | was unaware of this
Directive and the possibility of a Statulory Instrument beng introduced as and when it
is published.

Obviously, il yvou want to come and discuss this with me, may 1 suggest that you
telephone my office in Chelmsford (iel no: 01245 352872} to arrange a time at one of

my surgerics”
d
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